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Via Electronic Mail       July 29, 2014 

 

 

Patrick Monette-Shaw  

Pmonette-shaw@earthlink.net 

  

 

 RE: Immediate Disclosure Request Dated July 28, 2014 

 

 

Dear Mr. Monette-Shaw: 

 

 I am writing in response to your Corrected Immediate Disclosure Request submitted to 

the San Francisco City Attorney’s Office via email on July 28, 2014.   

 

 In your request, you asked for the following documents:  

 

1. The amount of budgeted City Attorney time (in both person hours and dollar 

 amount) to support SOTF during FY 2014—2015. 

 

2. The amount of budgeted City Attorney time (in both person hours and dollar 

 amount) to support SOTF during FY 2013—2014. 

 

3. The amount of budgeted City Attorney time (in both person hours and dollar 

 amount) to support SOTF during FY 2012—2013. 

  

 The City Attorney’s Office understands your request to seek the amount of fees accrued 

and time billed during Fiscal Years 2012, 2013, and 2014, which run from July 1 through June 

30 of each year respectively.  Consequently, pursuant to San Francisco Administrative Code 

Section 67.25 et seq., the City Attorney’s Office provides the following information: 

 

SUNSHINE TASK 

FORCE 

CityLaw No. 96000241 

FY2012 FY2013 FY2014 

7/1/2011-6/30/2012 7/1/2012-6/30/2013 7/1/2013-6/30/2014 

Time Hrs. Time Amnt. Time Hrs. Time Amnt. Time Hrs. Time Amnt. 

      

437.25 $96,689.25 294.50 $68,575.75 658.00 $141,496.50 
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 Please do not hesitate to contact me at 554-4653 if you have further questions about this 

matter or require additional information. 

 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

DENNIS J. HERRERA 

City Attorney 

 

 

 

GABRIEL ZITRIN 

Deputy Communications Director 

 

 


